March 2012,

To Whom it May Concern:

I highly recommend Zooble Technologies Ltd for any web design/web project
management work.

Zooble was recommended to the British Association of Removers by one of our
member to design the website of one of our special interest group (Commercial
Moving Group) and we are absolutely delighted with the work they are doing for
us so far.

I started to work with Zooble in December 2011 and I'm really impressed by the
quality of service provided.

Zooble is not the sort of company that just ‘copy paste’ the content without
understanding, they take the time to understand the objective of the website,
the target audience, and really get involve by giving professional advices all
along the development of the website.

Zooble's willingness to help, flexibility and speed of delivery for changes was a
tremendous asset for our Association and the quick development of this complex
website.

I would recommend Zooble to any Association or company looking for a reliable,
flexible and efficient company for any web design/web project management
work.

If you have any further questions with regard to the work Zooble provided for us,
please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Caroline Suard
Director of Marketing
British Association of Removers

T: +44 (0)1923 699 483
M: +44 (0)7912 631 640
E: caroline.suard@bar.co.uk
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